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Topmarks money 

games 
 
Soft Bear will continue 
to choose a friend to go 
home with each 
weekend. He will bring 
his bag and a special 
book to share.  
 
Soft Bear loves reading 
and would enjoy seeing 
the special stories you 
have at home too! 
 

 
 

 

  
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
This week has flown by yet again! 
 
In maths we have been learning about money. We have been learning how to recognise the 
different coins and notes (size, shape, colour value). We have also had a go at buying 
different items in different ways. 
 
We have continued to sew our puppets and will be adding the finishing touches next week. I 
am really impressed with the independent sewing I am seeing! 
 
We are nearly at the end of our Dragon chapter book. The children have really enjoyed 
listening to the story each day and are always eager to find out what the next chapter is 
called. 
 
Thank you to the library. We went there on Tuesday to participate in an Art and Energy 
project. We found out lots about moss! We worked well with our partners to create some 
pom poms to add to their mossy carpet to be displayed in the library. We also had a visitor 
come in form the library to talk to us about the summer reading challenge and all the 
different activities on offer over the summer. 
 
A huge well done to all the children for a fabulous sports day. All children participated well, 
and the behaviour was impeccable as always. A huge thanks to Mr Berry and Saints South 
West for organising and to the PTA for the refreshments.  
 
We had the pleasure of the company of the reception children for an hour on Thursday. Well 
done year 1 for stepping up and welcoming them into our classroom. You ensured they had 
lots to play with and were happy and settled. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Attwood   

   

Our Vision & 
Values 

It was wonderful to 
share our Sports 

Day with our 
children, staff and 

families.  
  

Live in harmony with 
one another Romans 

12:16 

 

Star of the Week 
 

This week we celebrate: 
Arthur 

For always being ready to listen and 
ready to learn. 

 
 

 
Target attendance 98% 

 
This week’s attendance is  

99.5% 
Amazing! Thank you all for supporting us in 

reaching our target! 
 

 


